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Closure of the 2019 Prince Edward Island Bluefin Tuna Fishery  
 

Charlottetown, PE. - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), today announces that the 

commercial component of the Prince Edward Island (PEI) Bluefin Tuna season for 2019, will 

be closing at 11:59pm, on October 25, 2019.      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Ben Moore     

A/Chief Resource Management  

Dept. of Fisheries and Oceans  

Charlottetown, PEI    

(902)370-7094    

Benjamin.Moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  
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